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Thank you
Time flies when 
one enjoys what 

they’re doing.
It is amazing that one year has passed since we decided 
that we needed to close our doors to families and visitors 
due to Covid-19.  

We are grateful for having an amazing staff that loves 
our residents, and also loves what they do.  Their selfless 
dedication to keeping our residents safe throughout this 
past year has been wonderful and admirable.  

We are proud to be working alongside them each 
and every day. From the Laundry, Housekeeping and 
Environmental team to the CNAs, Nurses, Therapists 
and Physicians. Of course, our Social Service, Recreation, 
Dietary staff and all the rest of our Clerical Support Team, 
everyone deserves recognition for keeping Silver Lake 
Covid-free.  

It was no easy feat allowing families to begin visiting as 
early as the summer of 2020. We were adamant about the 
importance that the families maintain contact with their 
loved ones, and we continue visitation up until today.  

Special thanks to our “Infection Control Patrol”:
Patricia Abbruzzese, Ellen Madigan and Dr Louis Emmer
Words alone cannot show our gratitude for all that you do.

Love, 

Tina Torricelli Michael Kraus              Simone Kraus
 Director of Nursing       Administrator         Operator 
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